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Lake County Board of Supervisors

It is time to open Lake County. I would like to see Lake County follow the lead of other
northern California Counties and defy the Governor's unconstitutional orders.

The board needs to ignore the advice of Dr. Pace. He is not elected and does not have the
experience to make recommendations in this matter.

Point one, Dr. Pace is a General Practitioner, from Healdsburg. No where in my research
did I find where Dr. Pace has any experience in deciding what is best for Lake County. A
medical degree, with a Minor in Public Health and an on-line certificate course, does not
qualify him. He needs to go back to treating private patients.

Point two, Dr. Pace does not have the personal experience of living through recent events
over the past few years. Dr. Pace should be pushing for special privileges for Lake County,
not dragging his feet to further delay opening this county. This county has suffered
enough.

Point three, Dr. Pace has no idea as to what is going on in the real Lake County. People,
both in and out of the county, have been defying him during the entire lock down.
Obviously with no catastrophic consequences. As the old saying goes... The fox is already
in hen house... Despite Dr. Pace.

Point four, Dr. Pace claims that his medical patients should be treated as individuals, yet
he is currently treating Lake county in a "Bay Area County" group. We should not be
treated as a "big county"

Point five, Dr. Pace is not considering the special situation in Lake County. In his press
releases, he keeps worrying about the situations in Napa and Sonoma counties. Why does
he not compare our situation with counties to the North and East and follow their leads.
Because, he wants to keep this county locked down. He needs to quit worrying about
other counties and push to fast track this county to open.

Based on the current data, there is no reason to keep this county locked down. I do not
accept Dr. Pace's argument that the lock down has "saved" this county.

The board of supervisors needs to reject Dr. Pace's logic and direct him to open this
county, ASAP. There are a lot of people angry with Dr. Pace and his logic. Let us push
forward at warp speed, not drag our feet.

Regards,

K. Scott Wiars-Owner/Broker
Propreus Real Estate Services
Phone (707)-998-9500
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